
To whomsoever it may concern,

I am writing to you in my capacity as the CEO and Co-Founder of Turing Bell, to wholeheartedly
recommend Arvind A. for any backend engineering position he chooses to pursue in his future
endeavors. During his time with us, Arvind proved to be an invaluable asset to our team,
consistently demonstrating his commitment to excellence and a deep understanding of complex
technical concepts.

Arvind joined Turing Bell during a critical phase of our development, where we required
innovative solutions and a resilient infrastructure to support our general AI initiatives. With his
impressive technical acumen and proactive approach, Arvind quickly became a go-to expert for
our most challenging backend issues. His ability to not only solve problems quickly but also to
foresee potential roadblocks made him a key contributor to our success.

In summary, Arvind's performance at Turing Bell was nothing short of remarkable. He is a
hardworking professional with a bright future ahead, and any organization would be fortunate to
have him on their team. I am confident that he will continue to achieve great things and bring his
unique blend of skills and passion to your esteemed company.

Please feel free to contact me if you require further information or a more detailed account of
Arvind's accomplishments with Turing Bell.

Warm regards,

Yash Tak

CEO & Co-Founder
Turing Bell


